
Officials' Report
January 14, 2013

– A new Officials Newsletter was published in January, 2013.

– Clinics for deck officials and table workers have/will be offered in 2013 and others are 
being added as requested by clubs.

– Certification and recertification procedures for officials are being reviewed and instructions 
are being clarified to aid the certification process.

– The next Officials Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 16, 2013.

Respectfully submitted,
Mike Rubin

  


